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This bill is an attack on the law-abiding people of Oregon. It is unfathomable that the 

elected representatives of this state would attack the citizens constitutional right with 

this bill. This bill is intended to usurp the rights of the people by putting ridiculous 

requirements and limitations on practicing their right to bear arms. No on this bill. 


